
The meeting of the Deputy Prime
Minister for Reintegration Oleg
Serebrian with the Ambassador of the
United Kingdom of Great Britain and
Northern Ireland in the Republic of
Moldova

On August 15, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian held a working meeting
with the Ambassador of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to
the Republic of Moldova, H.E. Fern Horine.

The discussions focused on the current situation of the Transnistrian file, including the
steps taken by the national authorities of the Republic of Moldova to identify and
implement solutions to the current problems of the inhabitants of the both banks of
the Nistru River. The situation in the energy field, the issue of human rights in the
Transnistrian region, as well as topics related to national and regional security were
particularly mentioned.

The Deputy Prime Minister expressed gratitude for the constant efforts undertaken by
London to support the reintegration process in the Republic of Moldova.


